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HELLO FROM Wrinkledoctor 

Returning to a life we once took for granted, we find ourselves reflecting on the things that truly 

define us and contribute positively to the the lives of our friends and family.  

Mutual respect, consideration and compassion are actions that we not only aspire to but actually 

enjoy being recipients of. We are blessed with the ability to make this world a better place through 

even the smallest of actions. 

 

With so much that 2020 has served up, let’s all move forward with a strong commitment to each 

other and ourselves so that we can all be a better us. 

Dr Frank Vella 

 

IMPORTANT CLINIC SCHEDULE UPDATE 

As a result of recent events due to COVID19, Wrinkledoctor have streamlined clinic locations. All 

areas of Sydney and the Central Coast previously serviced by Dr Vella will continue to be covered. 

For appointments please call 1800 974 655 (1800 wrinkle) or refer to the appointment schedule on 

the website (www.wrinkledoctor.com.au). 

 

SAFETY FIRST 

As a Doctor working in the field of cosmetic medicine I am acutely aware of the current health 

climate in which we work and have implemented new measures to protect you and your family. All 

procedures and consultations are performed by myself face to face and each patient is screened 

prior to consultation. All infection control measures are exercised and we encourage phone contact 

if there are any concerns prior to consultation. 

 

 


